
Minutes of the London Spiritual Mission AGM  7th July 2018 

Apologies 
None 

Record of Meeting 

Last year’s AGM minutes: 
Minutes were presented from the 2017 AGM and were approved. 

Presidents Address: 
Gordon Smith addressed the congregation and welcomed the members present. The church still continues to have a 

feeling of positive energy and he looked forward to yet more growth over the coming year. He noted the continuity 

now of our congregation and the fact that the development groups at the church were continuing to flourish with a 

plan in place to hold fledgling services to give students an opportunity to stand at the LSM.  

Treasurers Report: 
Chris Norris presented the Treasurer’s report and accounts. He drew attention to various positive signs that 

supported the President’s address. A continued success was that church income continued above expenditure and 

the church is now in a place to commission significant and needed work to repair and maintain the fabric of the 

buildings. 

Re-election of officers: 
Jean Alexander, Doreen Quinnell and Chris Norris duly retired and offered themselves for re-election. All were 

unanimously re-elected. 

AOB: 
The issue of cracks in the church wall was raised. Although strictly a matter for the LSM Trust and not the LSM it was 

agreed that a formal plan will be put in place for maintenance of the church. 

The Treasurer proposed that the accounts of the Trust and the LSM be merged to allow an overall picture of finances 

to be produced and to allow only one requirement for registration and administration of a charity. This was agreed. 

The merged accounts in formal charity commission format will be produced from now on replacing the current 

format. The first financial year to be reflected in the new format will be 2018. 

Meeting closed 


